
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: April 25, 2017  

New Summer Hours for Sheldon Jackson Museum  

Starting May 2nd 

   
  

The Sheldon Jackson Museum are changing hours and admission prices for the summer season. Beginning 

Tuesday, May 2nd, the museum will be open Tuesday through Saturday from 9am until 4:30pm. The 

museum is closed state holidays.  

Beginning May 2nd general admission will be $7 for adults and $6 for seniors. Visitors ages 18 and younger, 

Friends of Sheldon Jackson Museum, and individuals with Alaska State Museum and Sheldon Jackson 

Museum passes will be admitted free.  

For more information, please call (907) 747-8981.  

   
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  

Jacqueline Hamberg 

Phone (907) 747-8981 Fax (907) 747-3004 

www.museums.alaska.gov  

http://www.museums.alaska.gov/

